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Tuesday 14th March 2017 

Newsletter 

The Great Bishop Bake Off 

I just had to write and say a massive THANK YOU to everyone who organised and 

supported The Great Bishop Bake Off. It was a truly spectacular success! Seeing the 

enormous amount of wonderful cakes was fantastic and then to witness crowds of people 

buying the cakes was just amazing. As a result, we have so far raised £303.35 for MNDA 

with more cakes available tonight after school! Out of something that is ultimately so 

upsetting we have pulled together as a community to find a positive and make a difference. 

CONGRATULATIONS! 

 

Curriculum Celebration 

We would like to invite you to the next Curriculum Celebration for our latest whole school 

topic- A Picture is Worth a Thousand Words. These events have been gathering momentum 

and are a real celebration of learning. Remember, feel free to not only visit your child’s class 

but also walk around the whole school. This will be on Monday 20th March at 14:30. I hope 

you can join us to celebrate! 

 

 

 

 

 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

 

 

Dave Killoran 

(Headteacher) 
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